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Newsletter 

Aspire and Grow Together 

FSU are hoping to supplement their outdoor learning area and are looking for donations of: 
 

- Stacking crates e.g. milk crates or similar delivery containers that stack, 
- Unused/clean decking planks, 
- Different sized tyres e.g. bicycle, car, wheelbarrow, motorbike, 
- Wooden empty cable reels, 
- Large storage containers, preferably with lids (Suitable for outdoor and /or indoor storage of resources.) 
- Wicker style baskets of all sizes (to present resources in for activities.) 

 
If you have anything that you are willing to donate we would be delighted to hear from you! 

Thank you 
Mrs Wells, Mrs Clarke and Mrs Ling. 

Dear Parents, 

I wanted to share with you some exciting events which we have planned for after the half term break.  

Sports Day will take place in the afternoon on Friday 9th July with the 16th being kept as a reserve date. We 

will send out further details to families closer to the time once exact details are confirmed and we know what 

restrictions, if any, we are required to have to keep everyone safe. 

During the final week of term, we will be having a ‘Global Awareness Week.’ Each class will plan a range of 

activities to support pupils in their awareness of being Global Citizens with lots of exciting challenges taking 

place. All four classes will present a ‘sharing assembly’ during which parents will be able to see their children 

in action.  

We will be sending out written school reports in the summer term, these will be sent to families on Monday 

12th July so you can read about your children’s progress and achievements across the year. 

Finally, for those of you who have children in year five or six, I am excited to inform you that Miss Phillips and 

her class will be putting on a special end of year leaving performance of the Tempest which you will be able to 

come and watch. Miss Phillips will be sharing additional information with you about this. 

Have a great weekend 

Mr Griffin 

HELP NEEDED PLEASE 

Dear Parents, the FSU have sourced a Summer House (to replace the small existing one) that will be perfect for 

the children but we need help to get it to school. It is already dismantled (the biggest piece is 7ft by 7ft) so a van 

and 2 people might be needed. If you think you can help, please speak to Mrs Wells, Mrs Clarke or Mrs Ling or 

call the office. Thank you. 



ASSEMBLY 
 

         
 

EXPLORER OF THE 
WEEK 

Archer, for explaining so clearly what he’d been doing in maths. 

PATHFINDER OF THE 
WEEK 

Mackenzie, for showing real enthusiasm and volunteering lots of 
answers. 

ADVENTURER OF THE 
WEEK 

Jacob for creating some beautiful textile artwork in Topic! 

NAVIGATOR OF THE 
WEEK 

Tyler for excellent watercolour painting. 

 

 

Be friendly, respectful 
and kind 

Orla In paired work for being very supportive of Emily. 

Be responsible Noah For being supportive of his classmates this week. 

Be the best you can be Aubrey For concentrating and trying his best in class. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUTSIDE SCHOOL 

The Oxford and Cambridge Singing School. 

Summer Course: 26 – 28 July (Monday – Wednesday) for those aged 7-13 

Where - St Barnabas’ Church, Jericho, Oxford. 

Repertoire: Building on the folk songs we learnt at Easter - which were a big hit! 

How - Booking is via our website www.oxbridgesingingschool.com . Bursaries are always available on our courses. 

 

 

Reminder for the various clubs next half term (I will be sending a 

survey next week to ascertain which clubs your child will be attending): 

Clubs for the Summer Term2 from 3.15 – 4.15pm: 

a) Mrs Wells on Monday with Rounders 

b) Rattle & Roll on Tuesday with Young Illustrator  (they will 

probably send a letter shortly for the school to distribute) 

c) Miss Phillips on Wednesday with Art Club 

d) Mrs Clarke on Thursday with “The Mustard Seed Club”. They 

will have a different theme each week based on a bible story 

and related songs, crafts and games. 

http://www.oxbridgesingingschool.com/

